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We are delivering infrastructure upgrades between Port 

Wakefield and Port Augusta to improve safety, connectivity and 

freight efficiency. These upgrades form part of the $190 million 

Princes Highway Corridor Upgrade program jointly funded 

(80:20) by the Australian and South Australian governments.  

What’s happening: 

We are upgrading the Augusta Highway junction at Clements Road, south of 

Crystal Brook. Following major works being completed in late 2023, finishing 

works including final surfacing and line marking are now required.  

How this affects you: 

To safely undertake these works, speed and lane restrictions will be in place during 

work hours. Traffic controllers will be on site, to help manage the flow of traffic. Speed 

restrictions will also remain in place outside of working hours until completion.  

Please follow the directions of onsite traffic controllers and observe traffic signage 

when travelling through the area. The Augusta Highway will remain open to traffic 

at all times.  

During the works, there might be some noisy disruptions from time to time, but we’ll do 

our best to keep the noise to a minimum. You might also notice some odours, which is 

normal during asphalt work.  

For further information: 

• visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/augustahighway  

• email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

• call 1300 794 880 

When 

Monday 8 April 2024 for 
approximately seven 
days, weather permitting  

Hours of operation 

7am - 5:30pm  
Monday to Friday 

Where 

Augusta Highway and 
Clements Road junction 
south of Crystal Brook 

http://www.dit.sa.gov.au/augustahighway

